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Ottawa, October 13,1938.

Nr. Corx.

I am enclosing herewith a

that has been received from cur

Inspector of Indian Agencies for Oterio, together

with form in connection with regulations issued by

the Provincial Highwaye Department regarding theestng

of building along the King's Highway.

I should be glad to have your opinion

as to the right of the Province to control any build-

ing or related sperations on an Indian Reserve.

T. R.L. M.

T.R.L.MacInnes.

Secretery.
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